
The Nov. 14, 2014 Special meeting was called to order at 4:00 pm by Supervisor 

Tollisen in the A. James Bold Meeting Room at the New Town Hall with the 

following members present: 

 

Kevin J. Tollisen, Supervisor 

Paul L. Hotaling, Councilman 

Daphne V. Jordan, Councilwoman 

Jeremy W. Connors, Councilman 

Lynda A. Bryan, Town Clerk 

 

Excused: 

John P. Wasielewski, Councilman 

Lyn A. Murphy, Town Attorney 

Cathy L. Drobny, Deputy Town Attorney 

 

Supervisor Tollisen: There is no one was here from the public. Would anyone from 

the Board like to have the Public Notice read? Hearing none 

Supervisor Tollisen called the Public Hearing for the 2015 Budget to order at 4:01 

pm.  

Councilman Hotaling: I would like to thank this Board and the staff for the work 

that they did this year. A great job was done by all. 

Councilman Connors concurred.   

Are there any other comments from the Board?  Hearing none, the meeting was 

adjourned at 4:02 pm. 

Supervisor Tollisen: The meeting is adjourned and this will be voted on at the next 

Town Board Meeting on November 19th. 

Motion to adjourn meeting was made by Councilman Connors and seconded by 

Councilwoman Jordan at 4:03 pm. 

 

                                                                                         Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

          

  Lynda A. Bryan, Town Clerk 
 



 

 


